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  2nd December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

In our Lower School Celebration Assembly this morning, we celebrated the following pupils: 

Gainsborough: Pippa, Millie, Arrietty, Jayden, Herbie and Aubrie 

Medlycott: Reggie, Isabelle, Pippa, Marcas, Sacha and Rudi 

Venn: Eliza, Evelyn, Jax, Lily, Summer and Izabel 

The Roman Villa at The Newt 

On Tuesday, Year 4 visited The Newt. We were the first school to visit the new museum and villa. It 

was such a brilliant experience! We were treated so well by a team of staff and the pupils from 

Kingsbury were a total credit to the school. There is an archaeological site to view under a glass floor 

and then a reconstructed villa. The attention to detail is world class - you have to see it all to believe 

it! 

Christmas Lunch 

The booking deadline is Tuesday 6th December to book a Christmas Lunch for your child. There has 

been a few issues with the payments this week with Parent Pay.  If by any chance that you have paid 

twice you will be issued with a refund. 

Online Safety 

Please find attached to this email a parent guide and information about Minecraft, a popular, age-

appropriate game for Key Stage 2 children. 

Milborne Port Community Library 

The library has relocated to The Town Hall in the WI Centre Room. From today, this will be open on 
Tuesdays from 9 am-12.30pm and 2pm-4.30pm, and Fridays and Saturdays from 9am-12.30pm. 

The library is having a Christmas Sale – see attached poster.  

A message from our PTFA  
 
Thank you all for your lovely tombola donations this week! 
 
We now move onto our Christmas Rainbow raffle! A reminder of your child’s class colours is 
attached. 
 
We still need help to set up and run stalls on Friday 16th - even if you can spare an hour prior to 
school pick up, any help would be much appreciated.  
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Remember, raffle tickets will be coming home on Monday - please complete the white stub for any 
purchased tickets (payment via ParentPay) and return any unwanted tickets and stubs back to 
school by Tuesday 13th December.  
 
Thank you all for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at our Christmas 
Extravaganza. 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Holly  

Key Dates 

Kingsbury INSPIRE session  Wednesday 7th December  

Upper School Celebration Assembly Friday 9th December 

Lower School Nativity Play -10am  Friday 9th December  

Lower School Nativity Play - 1.45pm Monday 12th December 

Christmas Service - St John’s Church, 10am 

Christmas Lunch and Choir Singing to Lunch 

Club  

Tuesday 13th December  

Wheathill INSPIRE Wednesday 14th December  

Whole School Celebration Assembly 

PTFA Christmas MUFTI Day & Christmas 

Extravaganza  

Last day of the Autumn Term  

Friday 16th December  

INSET Day Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Pupils return to school - Spring Term 2023 Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 

Yours ever, 

Mrs R Eyres 
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